
 

 

 

 

Contact: POS - 623-9353/623-3686/624-0618/625-9894/625-3981/625-3055/625-9894/625-8301/627-6806/627-

5257 Scarborough - 639-2417/2668 
Facebook pagehttps://www.facebook.com/TTFERRY/ 

Email: ttferries@gmail.com  

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO INTER-ISLAND TRANSPORTATION CO. LTD. 

   

  PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

ADDITIONAL SAILING OF THE CABO STAR ON  

SATURDAY 4TH JANUARY, 2020  

 
  

The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island 

Transportation Co. Ltd. (TTIT) wishes to advise the travelling 

public that there will be an additional sailing of the Cabo Star as 

follows: 

 

SATURDAY 4TH JANUARY, 2020 

FROM POS – 1.00PM & FROM SCARBOROUGH – 10.00PM 

 

We thank you for your support and co-operation as we continue to 

improve the Inter-island Ferry Service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


